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Raymond VIP Fall Program: Voter ID Law 

 

Raymond— The Raymond Voter Information Project Fall Speaker Program will present 

“The Voter ID Law: What to Expect at the Polls” on Tuesday, September 25 at 7 PM at 

the Raymond High School Media Center located at 45  Harriman Hill Road. The program 

is free and the public is welcome. Raymond’s Town Moderator, Town Clerk and 

Supervisors of the Checklist will help attendees understand the new law and how it will 

be applied at upcoming elections. The program is informational only and not intended to 

be a training session for those who work at the polls.  

    Membership in Raymond VIP is open to all Raymond registered voters. Members 

come from a broad range of careers and municipal experience, and have many personal 

viewpoints.  However, when working within Raymond VIP, members are committed to 

neither support nor oppose any political party, candidate or warrant article. 

    The Raymond Voter Information Project is registered with the State of New 

Hampshire and with the Town of Raymond as a nonprofit corporation and a charitable 

trust, and is recognized by the IRS as a 501 (c) (3) organization. Tax deductible donations 

to help support publication of the annual voting guide can be mailed to Raymond VIP, 

Box 813 Raymond, NH 03077. Receipts will be provided. 

   For questions about the upcoming program contact Treasurer Marilyn Elliott at 895-

4084 or see www.raymondvip.org. Raymond Community Public Television (RCTV) will 

telecast the program on Raymond’s community access channel 13 weekly through 

February. 

    


